Subject: RO0212 PHONE LOG 2008-12-02

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 12/3/2008 8:11 AM
End: Wed 12/3/2008 8:11 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Scott Seery of the ACEH Clean Water Program reported on 11/26/2008 that he observed excavation
equipment at the Holland Oil site at 16301 East 14" Street in San Leandro. Scott was aware that this
was an open LOP case and wanted to make Jerry Wickham aware of possible excavation activity. Jerry
Wickham left messages for Markus Niebanck and Larry Lapore on 11/26/2008 with inquiries regarding
the site. Both Markus Niebanck and Larry Lapore returned phone calls on 12/01/2008. Based on
discussions with Markus Niebanck, the site has been leased to a construction company who keeps some
heavy equipment on site. There are also some piles of material stored on site for use at other sites. No
further follow up was needed.



